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AVX CORPORATION 

1 AVX Boulevard, Fountain Inn, SC 29644 USA 

Phone: +1 (864) 967-2150  |  www.avx.com   

 

Clarification Letter 

F series Molded J-Lead Tantalum Chip Capacitors 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Thank you very much for your great and continuous support for business with AVX.  

As it has been notified in our PCN-8-2019 and PCN-29-2019 the production of our F-series 

Molded J-Lead MnO2 tantalum chip capacitors has been discontinued at our Adogawa, 

Japan facility and moved to our El Salvador facility, the affected series being:  

Commercial series: F91, F92, F93 and F93 BE1.  

Automotive series: F91 AJ6, F93 AJ6, F97, F97 HT3 and F9H  

This clarification letter confirm that our Japan facility is no longer processing new orders. The 

part numbers that our El Salvador facility can make are currently being processed, values that 

are out of range are being rejected, some values are still finalizing qualification at our El 

Salvador facility. 

Please contact your local customer service for your order status. 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact  

Americas  Europe  Asia  Japan/Korea  

Allen Mayar  
Tel.: 864-228-4540  
allen.mayar@avx.com   
  

Iva Dohnalova  
Tel.: 420-465-358-595  
iva.dohnalova@avx.com   
  

Andrew Ching  
Tel.: 86-755-3336-0615  
andrew.ching@avx.com   
  

Terry Lee  
Tel.: 82-10-9045-3533  
terry.lee@avx.com   
  

 

Thank you. 

AVX Corporation 

Tantalum Quality Manager, Antonio Aviles 

 

February 08, 2021 
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